
LOCATION 1 

WHEN 

WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Hidden Ranch and  
Santiago Canyon 
Asphalt Repairs and  
Road Resurfacing Project 

ROAD CLOSURES NEEDED 

Mid-August 2022  —   October 2022 

Working Days :  Monday — Friday 

Working Hours:  7 a.m. — 4 p.m. 

Schedule is tentative and subject to change. 

WHERE 
Project Summary 

OC Public Works will complete a pavement 

maintenance project on various roads in three 

locations within unincorporated Orange County 

areas of Hidden Ranch and Santiago Canyon. 

Project work includes asphalt repairs and road 

resurfacing on streets highlighted in orange on the maps 

included in this notice. 

Reconstruction of the existing asphalt concrete curb 

ramp and sidewalk at the corner of Santiago Canyon 

Road and Crystal Canyon Road* is also included as part 

of the project. 

Area motorists and other road users including residents, 

businesses and adjacent schools may experience traffic 

delays when traveling through the project areas. Traffic 

control and detours will be in place to minimize impacts. 

In addition, temporary road closures will be required on 

street paving days. Door hanger notifications for 

impacted residents will be placed 48-hours prior to 

scheduled closures. 

HIDDEN RANCH 

CONTACT  
Michael Estrada, Supervising Construction Inspector (714) 719-1679 

Austin Dabasinkas, Construction Inspector (714) 719-1731 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Para ver este documento en español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  

ocpublicworks 

SANTIAGO CANYON 

* 

LOCATION 2 

LOCATION 3 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

